
Meeting of Management Commission for Professional Artisanal Fishing in Inland Waters of Pine Islands

Today the Management Commission for Professional Artisanal Fishing in Inland Waters of the
Pine Islands gathered in the assembly hall of the Consell de Formentera. Attendees included
heads of fisheries of the Balearic Government, Consell de Formentera and Consell d'Eivissa, as
well as representatives of the professional fishing sector of the Balearic Islands and
conservation groups.

  

"The aim of this commission -pioneering in the islands- is to work jointly between the
administrations, fishermen's guilds and environmental groups to make fishing sustainable in our
islands", explained Josep Marí, rural affairs councillor, who attended the meeting with Joan
Mercant, regional director general of fisheries, among other authorities.

  

Meeting participants discussed the census of authorised vessels, the state of lobster fishing,
proposed management measures and measures to improve monitoring, among other matters.
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